
 
 

Poplar Farm School Council 

Minutes: Monday 6th December 2021 

 

1. Meeting to discuss the play equipment on the KS1 and KS2 playgrounds following the recent 

pupil questionnaire where children asked for more things to do outside.  

All pupils on the council shared their ideas and had some brilliant suggestions: 

- Space hoppers, balls, skipping ropes for Year 1 and Reception, balance balls. 

- Floor paintings for Hopscotch and Noughts and Crosses. 

- Large outdoor versions of board games such as Connect Four, Ludo, Noughts and Crosses, 

Snakes and Ladders. 

- Basketball hoops. 

- Big chess table. 

- Slide, trampoline, swings. 

- Outdoor stage for Year 2 and 3 playground. 

 

2. The children discussed how we could share the equipment fairly. They thought it would be a 

good idea to have some of the equipment on a rota and to have the space hoppers on days 

where it’s the class turn to play on the trim trail.  

 

3. The children discussed having a new shed to store the equipment in. We talked about how 

we already had a new shed ready for the new equipment and the children were pleased 

about this.  

 

 


